17, BarTERY PLACE,

NEW YORK.

" D( g February 17, 1939.

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:

#EL CARIBE"
GaleRptes 3291

Referring to your inquiry regarding the
above mentioned case,I may say that it does not appear
likely that the vessel will overhaul in the Galveston
District in the near futuree.

I have been in touch with the Owners who
inform me that she calls at Kingston, Jamaica,and In the
circumstances,I am writing to the Surveyor at that port
with a view to obtaining the desired information regard-

ing the thicknesses of the starting alr receiverss

Yours faithfully,

———————— e ——.

R.P, Hutchinson, Esq.,

LONDON o

ooq 342000356 - 043!
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